

Friends of Hookstone Chase Newsletter November 2017

Well, it's November, already! Where does the time go? We hope you all had a fab half term break.

We'd like to say a big Thank you to everyone who has supported us and in the last school year (Sept 2016 – Aug 2017) you have helped us raise over £6000 which has helped provide the school with provisions such as more iPads, new library books and KS1 outside play areas.

Halloween Disco

Thank you to all the staff and parents who helped at this event. It was great to see all the children dancing and having a great time and we raised a spooky £666.

Thank you to everyone who got involved with the pumpkin carving, they all looked amazing and congratulations to all the winners who won a Halloween goody basket.

AGM

A big THANK YOU to everyone who came along to the AGM in September. It was fantastic to see so many new faces and hear some great new ideas.



Friday 1st December 3.15 - 5.00pm

Plans are well under way for our annual Christmas Fair.

There will be lots of fun things to do

Lucky Jars Tombola Gift Ideas
Games Raffle Hot dogs
Christmas Crafts

& of course Santa will be stopping by for a visit.

Entrance Adults £1 (children free)

Dates for the Diary:

Tuesday 23rd January 2018

Infant Story Night

3.30pm - 5.00pm

Wednesday 7th March 2018

Junior Games

6.00 - 7.00pm